
 
 

 

 
23 October 2018 
 
 

Settlement of Precision Tracking dispute 
 
Domino's Pizza Enterprises Limited (DPE) is pleased to advise that it has settled its dispute with 
Precision Tracking Pty Ltd in relation to DPE's GPS Driver Tracker technology. 
 
Under the settlement, DPE is entitled to continue using its GPS Driver Tracker technology and both 
DPE and Precision Tracking have agreed to discontinue against each other their respective claims.   
 
DPE is satisfied with the commercial terms of the settlement which are confidential.  The settlement will 
not have a material impact on DPE’s FY19 forecast earnings. 
 
Craig Ryan 
Company Secretary 
  
 

 

 


